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I have great news to share with you! At this time, we plan for all school sites to be open on Monday, 
January 24th for in-person instruction. We are glad to have the opportunity to continue to serve your 
family and our community in this way. Please note that we will closely monitor our staffing situation on 
a daily basis. In the event that our staffing situation deteriorates again and we have to move back into 
distance learning at one or more sites, I will notify you as soon as possible. 

As we move back to in-person instruction at all sites, I ask that you please follow our district's wellness 
checklist each day. If your student has a fever, has symptoms of flu, is coughing, has a sore throat, or 
has been vomiting recently, please do not send him/her to school until all of these symptoms have been 
resolved without the use of medication for at least 24 hours. Please call the school's office to report the 
absence. If a student is waiting results of a COVID test, please do not come to school until the results of 
the test have determined that she/he is negative for COVID. Please note that our district's policy 
requires ten (10) days of isolation for any person who tests positive for COVID. Please contact one of 
our sites and ask to be put in touch with a school nurse if you have questions about the timeline for your 
child returning to school if you she/he has had COVID. By following these procedures, we can limit the 
spread of the disease throughout our schools and remain open for in-person learning. 

We appreciate the new substitute teachers who have participated in our recent workshops. Your service 
along with that of all of the people on our substitute teacher list have helped us tremendously during the 
surge of COVID. We currently have openings for full-time positions in our custodian department, in 
child nutrition, and in bus driving. If you are interested in joining our team in one of these areas or have 
questions about it, please contact us at the Board of Education Office for more information. 

We hope that you have a great weekend! We look forward to seeing all of our students at all school 
sites on Monday morning! 

Regards, 

(r6c,tt 
Robert H. Kinsey 
Superintendent 
Tecumseh Public Schools 
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